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Dear M.Ed. Second Year Students, 
 
  
I hope you are well and doing your best to keep up with your studies and 
assignment even in these difficult times. 
 
  
The date now for your submission of dissertation is June 6, 2020.  You will 
receive a further mail by the department regarding the procedure of 
submission because it will be online this year.  You are advised to 
immediately (by tomorrow) contact your supervisors and discuss the issues 
related to your dissertation with them.  Your supervisors will guide you 
through the process because this year is unusual and many processes 
appear different from past practices. 
 
  
Best wishes. 
 
  
Prof. Shobha Sinha 
Head and Dean 
 


